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MFT System Maintenance and Release 9.6.2
Successfully Deployed to Production

The Managed File Transfer (MFT) system was taken offline on Monday, December 13th for system
maintenance. Maintenance was completed successfully, and all systems are active. MFT Release 9.6.2
was successfully deployed into production.

If you need additional infarmation, please contact us by phone at 1-866-288-8914, Slack at
#help-service-center-sos, or by email at ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.qgov.

To unsubscribe send an email with a subject of "Unsubscribe” to mft-notify-
leave@muailer.qualitynet.org




